
Mrs. Margaret Pultoian 
23 Spruce Street 
Graat Neck, New York 

Dear Mrs . Pultoian: 

January 22, 1 73 

We greatly appreciate your kind donation of clothing 
and newspapers which you so generously made to the Armenian 
Diocese. 

Thank you and very best wishes. 

JA: nn 

~incerely, 

Jack Antreasstan 
Executive Director 


